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Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
December 11, 2011 

 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) Comments 

Hydro One Networks 2012 Transmission Revenue Requirement and 
Uniform Transmission Rate Calculation 
Board File:  EB-2011-0268 

 
As counsel for the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), I am writing to 
provide comments regarding the Exhibit filed by Hydro One Networks on December 1, 
2011 setting out the final transmission revenue requirements for 2012 in accordance 
with the Board’s Decision and the associated 2012 Uniform Transmission Rates.  VECC 
has viewed the materials and would like to confirm that no concerns regarding the 
materials filed  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
 
cc: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
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